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Locals wrap up hospital early works 
Tweed-based civil construction business CD Excavations has won one of the final contracts to deliver early 
works for the Tweed Valley Hospital project.  

CD Excavations was awarded the package to deliver a range of substructure works, including construction of 
the concrete footings that will support the hospital buildings and main lift cores.   

Craig Wills from CD Excavations said getting the contract is a huge vote of confidence for the local 
construction industry. 

“Already, we’ve put on 30 workers at Kingscliff.  These workers take great pride in helping to build a hospital 
that will be there for them, their children and their grandchildren – for generations in the Tweed,” Craig said. 

“I’m delighted that when the main works kick-off later this year, people will really start to see big leaps 
forward as the buildings begin to take shape.” 

Tweed-based CD Excavations has already completed roadworks and other site preparation works for the 
hospital site. Main construction works are expected to start by the end of the year, following the award of the 
main works contract. 

Over 20 work packages have been awarded for the Hospital development through the Early Works phase, 
including bulk earthworks, retaining walls, piling, establishment of in-ground services and roadworks.  

Early Works are on schedule to be completed in November 2020.   

Click here to see the progress made on-site as part of Early Works.  

 

http://www.tweedvalleyhospital.health.nsw.gov.au/project-gallery/videos-and-flythroughs/early-works-site-video

